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The Trempealeau County Board of Supervisors has gone on record as supporting one of two
routes for the proposed new high-voltage power lines that are expected to run through the
county. The supervisors favored the southern route between Alma and La Crosse.

In Lacrosse County.....if Board Member, Marilyn Padretti, has her way...there will no support for
the CapX 2020 project at all.

The transmission lines have been proposed by CAPX2020, a consiotium of power companies
that includes Xcel Energy and Dairyland Power.




